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5 November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

****LIMITED PLACES: 30 places available on a first come, first served basis via ParentPay**** 
 

Re: Y10-13 Performing Arts Trip – Hades Town – Lyric Theatre, London 
Thursday 13th March 2025 

 
We have an unmissable opportunity to attend a performance of Hades Town at the Lyric theatre, 
London on Thursday 13th March 2025. During this trip pupils will watch a performance of ‘Hades Town’ 
which will enhance and develop their knowledge of how to create a clear plot and the characters, 
provide access to some excellent examples of work and broaden their knowledge of theatre styles and 
genres. 
 
Hades Town tells a version of the ancient Greek myth of Orpheus and Eurydice.  Eurydice, a young girl 
looking for something to eat, goes to work in a hellish industrial version of the Greek underworld to 
escape poverty and the cold, and her poor singer-songwriter lover, Orpheus, comes to rescue her.  The 
Greek god Hermes welcomes the audience to the show, introducing the story, characters, ensemble 
and the band. 

Students will be leaving school by coach at 11.30am and returning at approximately 7.30pm.  Pupils 
will be representing the school so must remain in school uniform. Pupils will need to bring a packed 
lunch with them, and they may also wish to bring some extra money for souvenirs. Finally, pupils will 
need their mobile phone to ring home when we leave London to give a clearer indication of what time 
we will be returning to Kings academy Easthampstead Park. 

The cost of the trip is £58.50 and as places are limited, they will be allocated on a first-come, 
first-served basis.    

The trip will be closed as soon as all places have been taken – or on Friday 13th December so 
we can confirm actual ticket numbers with the venue.  Therefore, you are encouraged to secure a 
place via ParentPay as soon as possible to avoid disappointment for your child.  We will then open up 
a reserve list. Please make payment via ParentPay and complete the emergency contact and medical 
details sections on your ParentPay account. You are also asked if you agree to your child being 
photographed/recorded which may be used on social media. 

Your commitment for your child to attend is non-refundable, regardless of reason (unless 
covered by insurance) or unless a replacement student can be found for them which we would 
endeavour to do.  This is because non-refundable tickets will be purchased specifically and travel and 
associated trip costs will be spread across the expected cohort. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself via email at 
sarah.jeremiah@kgaeasthampstead.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 

Sarah Jeremiah 

Curriculum Leader for Performing Arts 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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